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From: AWR
Sent: Thursday, 20 January 2022 2:45 PM
To: Winefield, Matthew (DTF); Chambers - Ross J
Subject: RE: Seeking permission to make a late submission

OFFICIAL 

Dear Mr Winefield, 

The South Australian Government’s request for an extension of time has been approved. The submission is to be 
lodged by 6 May 2022, in line with the closing date for lodging reply submissions set out in the provisional 
timetable. 

Kind regards, 

David Rozenbes 
Assistant Director (Economic Research) 
Modern Awards and Economic Research Section 

Fair Work Commission 
www.fwc.gov.au 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country and pay our respects to their 
Elders, past, present and emerging. 

From: Winefield, Matthew (DTF) <Matthew.Winefield@sa.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 18 January 2022 2:25 PM 
To: AWR <AWR@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Seeking permission to make a late submission 

Hello 

In previous years the South Australian Government has made a submission to the FWC Annual Wage 
Review. 

The timing of the SA State Election this year (with caretaker period to commence on 19 February) will 
make very difficult for us to have our submission drafted (and through internal approvals) and 
submitted by the deadline of 25 March 2022. 

In the circumstances, would it be possible for us to lodge a concise submission before the deadline 
published for supplementary submissions (13 May 2022)? 

Your consideration of this request is greatly appreciated. 

Best regards 
Matthew. 

Matthew Winefield 
Director, Economics | Department of Treasury and Finance 



2

(08) 842 93495 
 


